Minutes – NMTA – May 23, 2016
Home of Karen Schlabaugh  6:30 pm
Program:  Spring Meeting/ Dinner/Elect Officers 
Attendence:  Brad Baker, Karla Conner, Kristin Kliewer, Carol Klingenberg, Sheila Litke, Karen Schlabaugh, Diane Walter and Faith Wenger.   

Minutes:   The minutes of February 16 were sent by email.

Treasurer’s report:  $578.79   Multi-Piano entries--$748    Expenses --   $627.90
Adopt-a-Composer:   Sheila gave us a list of possible composers; she has discussed them with Deann Diller at Senseney.   Our first choice is Catherine Rollin, who will be at Senseney this summer.  Deann did not think there would be a problem with having her return in March.  Sheila will contact Ms. Rollin.  We would like to commission an Early Intermediate Solo from her.
Website:  newtonmta.weebly.com       Password:  nmtamember

Send any ideas and any photos of events for the website Mission Statement to Brad or Faith.  We are hoping it will include registration forms and descriptions of our events.
Officers for the coming year:  Faith Wenger: President, Sheila Litke: Vice-President, Beverly Richards:  Treasure and Carol Klingenberg: Secretary.

Regional Piano:   Brad brought samples of piano judging forms for us to look at.  Input was given on the forms' formats.

Ideas for next year:   We liked the plan of no meeting in April.  The major events will be Masterclass (November), Piano Expressions (January), Adopt-a-Composer (March) and Music Progressions (April).

Meeting ideas:  Music Progressions (Karla), Rhythm cups and Games (Wendy Stevens), Conquer Fear of Performing or Performance Anxiety (Brad).

Possible new members:  Erica Krystowiak, Jill Utecht, Tracy Hutchinson, Marsha Clark, Rachel Regier and Judy Mace.

Recital venues:   Karla suggested using the Carriage Factory—access to museum, kitchenette, $50—fee.

Next Meeting—August (TBA)   
Locker Combination:  Locker # 5 in the Fine Arts Center is:  Right 3 turns stop at 30.  Left full turn past above number to 12.  Right stop and pull shackle at 02.

